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The Final Points and Awards for the banquet are in.  

Click AWARDS here or Points under "Quick Links" for 
the pdf document.   If you have any questions about 
points or year end awards, please contact Kaleigh at 

775-233-0346.   
 

JOIN US for the 2012 Awards Banquet at the Atlantis on 
Saturday, January 12, 2013. 

   
The next board meeting will be on Friday, December 
14th @ 8am at Mimi's Café in Reno.  All members and 
trainers are welcome to attend. We'd love to see you! 

Keep Showing Through Winter! 
 Reno Indoor Winter Series 2012/13 

Hosted by Meadow View & Maplewood 
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  "STALWART   
BARN PARENTS"  

 ~Barn News~ 

Pair of Aces 
  Everyone at Pair of Aces Stables and the Rugged 3R 
Ranch want to congratulate all of our SNHSA riders this 
year on the final placings! Casey, Carolyn, Chanlee and 

Keli all had such a great year, and of course we can't 
forget Ana, Becca, Anett, Taylor and Jessica as well! 

With our show team growing steadily we are so looking 
forward to next show season. We also want to welcome 
Chris and Zaiden to the barn-we are thrilled to have you 

both join our team. We are hoping to host 2 SNHSA 
shows in the 2013 season and can't wait to see 

everyone there! And finally, we will be hosting a clinic 
with Hilary Johnson (Rose Hill Stables) on Jan. 26th-

27th, stay tuned for more details. We want to wish 
everyone a wonderful holiday season. 

Red Rock Hounds 
 From all of us here at Red Rock Hounds, Happy 

Holidays! May you all be blessed with love and peace 
throughout season, and best wishes for a wonderful 

2013! 

Maplewood Stables 
 Maplewood Stables had a great month this November. 
Interns Cara Schell and Conner Hinckley traveled with 

trainer Kevin Winkel to Las Vegas for horse shows. 
Conner earned multiple prizes with his horse Seamless 
in the First Year division and Kevin was 3rd out of 75 
riders in the 1.15m jumpers with Osophia! This month 

also marked the first of our 6 Winter Series/Benchmark 
Rally shows. The new show series is off to a great start 

and we'd like to thank all of the spectators and riders 
that have made it a positive experience! Finally, 

Maplewood announced this month that the Hilltopper 
tack store is now under new management and will be 

returning full force next month with great new seasonal 
gifts for Christmas! Everyone is invited to a holiday 

cocktail party and shopping blitz Thursday Dec 13 6pm-
8pm at the Hilltopper Tack Shop where everything in the 

store will be 25% off and gift wrapping is free! Don't 
forget to RSVP for the Maplewood Christmas Party 
hosted by Julie on December 17th by text or email! 

Merry Christmas to everyone!!wstables@aol.com or call 
775- 742-4615 

 BROWNLEE  
  A returned welcome to Izzy Kronenberg and her pony 
Daisy. Also welcome Julia Digrazia, Kimberly Olson on 

the lease of Celebrio. As well as Margo Markl's new 
baby Sassy into our finishing school and Eileen McNeal 
on the lease of Thelonious.. This month we were lucky 

enough to attend a George Morris clinic with Wendy 
aboard Tareyn Ryan's gelding Othello and Lisa Menante 

aboard Wendy's mare Camille. The two day clinic at 

mailto:mwstables@aol.com


  
WINDEMERE FARMS 

  
SNHSA FINALS PHOTOS 

Thank you Karen and Image 
Angels Photography. We really 
appreciate your talent and 
services at the SNHSA Finals 
Show.  
  

You can view and purchase 
photos take during the SNHSA 

finals show by going to: 
http://imageangels.com/blog/, 

clicking on "View Events 
Online," and then choose the 

SNHSA Album. Enjoy!   
  
  

 
 

Hunterville brought new desire and challenges to BE. 
Next year the barns closing so everyone can go, it's a 
must to experience! Also our toy drive fun day was a 

great success raising over $600 and 55 toys for Sierra 
Association of Foster Families. A great cause with tons 
of Christmas fun and awesome games to boot.  Tareyn 
Ryan was able to attend the Francie Steinwedell-Carvin 
clinic put on by NorCal. Aboard her own mount Othello, 
more knowledge was gained and shared with the rest of 

the Brownlee crew.  
 

 MEADOW VIEW 
  Thank you to everyone who has supported the 

Benchmark Rallies and the Indoor Series. They have 
been a great hit, and the feedback has been really 
positive! The December dates are Dec. 8 and 9 at 

Maplewood, and Dec. 22 and 23 at MVF. These both 
provide opportunities for progress during the winter, and 

remember there are great prizes!! We also have 
delicious food available! MVF wishes you all a Merry 

Christmas, and a Happy New Year!! 
 

ZEPHYR FARMS 
 We wish everyone a happy, healthy & safe Holiday 
season. We look forward to seeing everyone at the 

year-end awards banquet! 

Please RSVP for the 
Awards Banquet by 

January 3rd! 
Print the Invitation HERE 
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